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WHAT'S HAPPENING AT NULKABA? 
Dates and times subject to change
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Book Club Issue 6 – now out!
The new issue of Book Club has been delivered to classrooms this week, and as usual
there are lots of terrific items available.  Due to the change in our financial system, as

well as Mrs Morris being on long service leave at the moment, all orders will need to
be placed via Book Club LOOP. Any student who hands in an order form and payment

to school will be asked to take it home and to have the order placed online.
Orders will be received in the usual way and will arrive before the end of term for

distribution. Using LOOP allows for the placement of the order, payment of the order
and also allows for gift items to be nominated. Orders that are gift ones, are held at
school with parents notified of their arrival and pick-up arranged – great for early

Christmas presents or birthday presents.



Final Update for the Premier’s Reading Challenge!
Well, after starting way back in February, the Premier’s Reading Challenge has now

finished for this year. In all, 254 students have completed the Challenge for this year
which is a commendable result.  5/6S and 3/4B deserve a special mention as both
classes have had 100% participation in the Challenge and sets a great example for

others.  Both Mrs Schilder and Mrs Bauer worked with their students to get them
over the finish line.

There are several students to mention as having recently finished the Challenge
3/4B – Patrick C, Evie C, Alex G, Edson G, John H, Alice L, Violet M, Joseph O, Frankie P,

Phoebe P, Pippiana R, Kolby R, Beau S, Mia A, Adina C, Remy C, Sam E, Zara F, Hunter G,
Micaela H, Xavier H, Bailey H, Maggie M and Ashton S;

3/4J – Flynne L
3/4L – Olivia B

3/4M – Charlotte S
3/4N – Henry W, Matilda W

5/6B – Teleah D, Myla O
5/6G – Myranda F, Sam C

5/6S – Isla C, Beau J, Grace M, Wyatt O, Koby S, Ruby H, Brax W, Archie H, Mitchell S, Jed
W.

Congratulations to all of these students – school-based certificates will be
presented early in Term 4, with the official Challenge certificates being presented

near the end of Term 4.  Many of our students have now earned the Gold Level
certificate, as well as some of the Stage 3 students now having earned the Platinum

Level certificate.
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Hello families and friends of Nulkaba Public School. 



It is my great pleasure to be filling in for Mrs Morris in the Library until the end of
Term Three.  



I have big shoes to fill, however am looking forward to the challenge of teaching and

running the Library whilst Mrs Morris takes some well-deserved leave. 



I have been a teacher for twelve years and have spent most of that time as a
classroom teacher, having taught classes across the K-6 context. 



I particularly enjoy teaching English, History and Geography, so working in the

Library feels like a great opportunity to build upon and refine these skills. 



Feel free to come and say hello in the Library, whenever you fancy. 



Many Thanks, 
Erin Littlewood 
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Meet the Staff 



My name is Tracy Thorpe, and this is my fifth year teaching at Nulkaba Public

School. This year I am working with students in Stage 1 to support them to


achieve their Literacy and Numeracy goals. I also spend each Friday teaching

the wonderful 1P. I have two children, aged 16 and 17 who are both busy with


their senior years of high school. I enjoy walking along the beach, going to the

movies and spending time with my family and friends.

Meet the Staff 
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AET Leadership Day

Mount View High School

Term 3, 2023
On the 17th of August, The
AET Team visited Mount View
High School for a JAECG and
AET Leadership Day. We
participated in many cultural
activities including: Traditional
sports, spear throwing and
target practice, cooking
pancakes with wattle seeds,
communication skills and clay
coolamons to leave our
personal stories behind. We
also had a sausage snag for
lunch. The AET Team had a
wonderful day at Mount View.



WOW Alright!!
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Bailey from WOW reptile encounters came to stage 1 on Thursday 17th August. We
got to meet cuddles and fluffy… they don’t really match their names being snakes.
We learnt about green tree frogs and also how cane toads are a poisonous pest.
We got to pat and meet a shingleback lizard and a blue tonged lizard as well as a
bearded dragon and plenty more. We compared the scales of snakes and lizards

as well as exploring some creepy crawlies. 
We met a tiny, long necked turtle who was about the size of a 20cent coin. It was

such a great time getting to meet reptiles that we don’t usually get to come
across. 

We learnt that snakes don’t have ears so you can scream when you see them, but
stand still or slowly walk in the opposite direction. We learnt that the shingle back
lizard has a lunch box to store his food for winter and his tail looks like his head so

he can trick predators.



Exceptional Education for Everyone Everywhere 



Exceptional Education for Everyone Everywhere 

Strive Special Guest Speaker Alycia Halladay 



Dr Alycia Halladay the Chief Scientific Officer of the Autism Science
Foundation New York will be speaking at the Strive meeting on

Tuesday the 12th of September.  The Autism Science Foundation is a
non-profit organization dedicated to supporting people with autism

and their families by funding scientific research to understand the
causes of autism and to develop better treatments. Alycia oversees

the scientific activities, grants, and initiatives of ASF. She also
produces a weekly podcast aimed specifically at explaining scientific

information to the public. Alycia will be talking about her work and
some of the latest research in the field of Autism. We invite everyone

to join us at the meeting or online.  

News/Information/Events




